
 
 

 

 

Serenity School Eltham 

70 Court Road Eltham, SE9 5NP 

 
28/04/2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Is it too soon to mention the ‘s’ word? Summer! Yes, I know the sunshine is eluding us. We have 
certainly noticed in the last few days the light is not fading quite as fast once the children have gone 
home each day and there has even been some sunshine on the odd occasion too! Summer term 
means everything coming into fruition.  

Some students have started to sit for their exams. This will continue throughout the month of May. 
Please ensure that all students are at school and on time.  We will then celebrate all the hard work 
the children and staff have been doing in school. Please keep an eye out for Key dates which will 
follow. 

You must have received the student’s passport with new targets for the summer term. Please read 
them and do not hesitate to contact our SENCO, Mrs Constance Osuji if you have any queries. 

Our school values are something we live and breathe every day, and we hope these will stay with 
your children and their beliefs too.  

We take care of ourselves, 
We take care of each other, 
We take care of our learning, 
We take care of our school, community, and the world, 
We take care of our future. 
 
The ambition and resilience of our students has prompted us to pause and reflect on mental health, 
wellbeing, and self-love. We want to celebrate and reward the student’s hard work. We encourage 
our students to do their best from when they enrol in our school until they graduate. We want them 
to remember this throughout their futures. This term we introduce our Investor in Me Awards. We 
as a school community invest in our students, the students invest in themselves, their futures, their 
communities, and the world.  

This week, students have been discussing in their classes and assemblies whether they are going for 
Gold, Silver, or Bronze. Please talk to them about these awards, we need to all work together to 
ensure they fulfil their dreams. Staff will keep you updated via emails and phone calls on how your 
child is doing and how to meet their target. 

Kind Regards 

Ms Koza 
Headteacher 
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Serenity School Eltham 

70 Court Road Eltham, SE9 5NP 

01/05/2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am privileged to write to you in my new role as Assistant Headteacher SENCO at 
Serenity School Eltham. I started my teaching career in 2006.  

I am a parent myself and I understand the worries or questions that you may have 
about the education of your child, whether these questions are linked to the 
curriculum, progress and attainment, teaching and learning, special needs, policies 
or what your child’s educational experiences will be like at Serenity School.  

I want to take this opportunity to say that Serenity has always and will continue to 
have an open-door policy. I look forward to continuing to build upon the excellent 
background laid by our staff, headteacher and the directors.   

Serenity school is a very caring school, our core values of taking care of ourselves, 
taking care of each other, taking care of our learning, taking care of our school, 
community, the world, and our future permeate in all that we do.  

I am looking forward to us collaboratively working together as we strive for even 
greater success for all our young people. At Serenity, together we learn, together we 
achieve.  

Your Sincerely 

Mrs C Osuji  
Assistant Headteacher SENCO 


